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WAC 480-07-160(3)(b)(i), the original (both redacted and unredacted) of materials claimed to be confidential have been marked “CONFIDENTIAL PER WAC 480-07-160.”   The redacted version has been marked “REDACTED.”  The unredacted version has been marked “UNREDACTED,” and the information thereon that is claimed to be confidential has been highlighted with grey shading.  In the paper version of the filing, the pages of the unredacted original that contain information claimed to be confidential have been printed on yellow paper, as required by WAC 480-07-160, and the unredacted original has been enclosed in a separate sealed envelope, marked “CONFIDENTIAL PER WAC 480-07-160.”

For the electronic filing, native version of the petition and exhibits have been included with the exception of Exhibit 5 and Exhibit 6 which are only available in PDF format.

	If the Commission has any questions regarding the enclosed petition, please do not hesitate to contact me by e-mail at shanson@scattercreek.net or call me at (360) 264-2915.

							Sincerely,
							

[bookmark: _GoBack]
							Steven D. Hanson
							President
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